
REQUEST 
 
Thank you for your respond. The information you provided is incorrect. In 2017 you received at 
least one complaint on 26 December.  
  
Regarding the information from IOPC, you have 15 days for recording decision. I already asked 
if you are bound by IOPC guides and you confirmed that you are (my previous FOI). This 
information is not consistent with previous one. 
  
Could you please revise your reply regarding the data which you hold? 
 

 
RESPONSE 
 
Thank you for your further email of 27 March. The response you received to your original FOI 
request is accurate. MOPAC does not record data relating to complaints against staff members. 
MOPAC staff members are not police officers or police staff and the complaints process 
regarding them is therefore not subject to IOPC review or guidelines. Complaints against the 
DMPC are part of an entirely different recording system.  
 


